
 

 

Data Protection Statement 
 

 

Personal data maintained at the NTUA Road Safety Observatory 

(http://www.nrso.ntua.gr) concern the name and the email address of the recipients 

of the periodic newsletter: "Road Safety Update". These data are securely stored and 

no use other than sending the newsletter is taking place. 

 

The NTUA Road Safety Observatory values the privacy of the newsletter recipient's 

data and is fully committed to the aims and principles of the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR) of the European Union (in effect since May 25, 2018). 
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